Caddo Deputies investigate 1-49 crash

Sunday, May 26, 2024
Posted by Brandon Fountain

The Caddo Sheriff's Office is currently investigating a single-vehicle crash in the northbound lane of [-49.

Sgt. Christopher Woods from the Caddo Sheriff's Patrol Division reported that around 11 a.m. deputies were
called to the scene of a rollover crash on I-49 near mile marker 225.

Upon arrival, deputies found that both occupants of a black convertible Camero were ejected from their vehicle
and sustained serious injuries. Both were taken to Ochsner Health, the driver by North Caddo Ambulance and
the passenger by Life Air Rescue.
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